Madison Women's Bowling Association HALL OF FAME - 2001

PEG LEDFORD, member of Madison WBA, is inducted into the MWBA Hall of Fame in the Meritorious Service category in August 2000.

Peg has been a member of MWBA for 61 years and was first elected to the Board of Directors in 1959. She served as Director for 8 years, one year as 2nd Vice President and continues her involvement as Member Emerita.

During her years as a member of the Board of Directors, Peg served on most MWBA Committees; chairing many of them.

In the past, Peg Ledford has served as a Madison delegate to the WWBA Annual Meeting and still continues to attend the meeting each year as a guest.

Peg was instrumental in organizing the Wisconsin State 500 Club and continues to serve on its Board of Directors. She has been very active on the junior level; having served 12 years as secretary of YABA and continues her involvement on its Board of Directors.

As a long-time member of Wisconsin Women Bowling Writers, Peg served on its Board of Directors for 8 years.

During her bowling career, Peg credits a 243 as her high game, a high series of 598 and a career high average of 167.

Peg Ledford has served the sport of women's bowling in many capacities and her enthusiasm for the game both on and off the lanes has always been evident.

MWBA is pleased to honor Peg Ledford as an inductee into the Madison WBA Hall of Fame.